
 

 

Appendix 10 

 

Broadband speeds in Clutton 
 

According to a Government Policy document issued 27th February 2013, it is their aim 
that broadband speeds be increased with “95% of the UK receiving far greater speeds 

(at least 24Mbps) by 2017”. 
A survey was carried out in October 2014 to check the speeds available and the 

results showed that none exceeded 6.82/.534Mps (upload/download). 
The map shows the speed and locations of the measurement. 

 

The full Government policy details can be found at   

www.gov.uk/broadband-delivery-uk 

 

 
 


